COBALE. 1

Tan & W

Strategic planning. The Leadership Team discussed potential new initiatives they would like to pursue to
include any accompanying costs.

DLF Budget. The Leadership Team discussed the DLF budget and potential new initiatives.

Ghost sections. At the last Planning & Space Management committee meeting the Dean attended, Dr.
Thielemann mentioned that, last semester, over 500 sections with zero enrollment were cancelled
campus wide. The Dean asked the Chairs to cancel ghosts sections that likely will not be used.

Long-term tentative schedule of classes at TWC. The Dean asked the chairs to meet with Mr. Thaler to

a. Independent Studies. The Dean is going to ask the Provost if independent study sections can
be approved at the chair
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